
Do you use in-class 
polling, or do you 
want to try? 

Interested? 

Contact Mark Ihnat or Heidi Marsh:

mark.ihnat@humber.ca 
416.675.6622  ext.4752

heidi.marsh@humber.ca
416.675.6622 ext.5836

This is the last chance to be 
a part of our new

initiative.
We are targeting innovative educators 
at Humber that want to try out some 
new tools in their teaching, as part of a 
research project that we are running.

What’s involved:
- Lunch and learn session next week
- Use 3 polling tools in class for 3 weeks each
- Come back for lunch to tell us about your experience
- Complete a final survey
- Receive a $25 gift card as a token of thanks

We are running Lunch & Learns next week at the 
following times:

Lakeshore Campus:
Friday, Feb. 3, 11:30am – 1:00 pm, Room F103

North Campus:
Monday, Jan. 30, 10am -11:30am, Room D236
Monday, Jan. 30, 11:30am – 1:00pm, Room D236
Thursday, Feb. 2, 12:00pm – 1:30pm, Room D225I
Friday, Feb. 3, 9:30am – 11:00am Room, D225I

Please email asap to let us 
know which session you’d like 
to attend.


